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Hi Mike,
 
Please accept this email as a written request to defer project #18-002 from the March 5, 2019 Board
hearing to April 30, 2019. 
 
Please let me know if you require anything else to complete this deferral.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bryan Niehaus, JD, CHC
Vice President

19065 Hickory Creek Drive, Suite 115 | Mokena, IL 60448
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